
CITY OF JERSEY VILLAGE 

NOTICE OF FIRST PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given for the first public hearing to be conducted on February 21, 2022 

at 7:00 p.m. by the City of Jersey Village City Council in the Civic Center at 16327 

Lakeview Drive, Jersey Village, Texas.  The purpose of this first public hearing is to give 

all interested parties the right to appear and be heard on the need to continue the City of 

Jersey Village’s Juvenile Curfew Ordinance.   

 

The City of Jersey Village public facilities are wheelchair accessible and accessible parking 

spaces are available.  Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must be made 

48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please contact ADA Coordinator at (713) 466-2102 or FAX 

(713) 466-2177 for further information. 

 

Lorri Coody, City Secretary 

City of Jersey Village, Texas 

 

Posted:   January 17, 2022 

Time: 3:10 PM 

 

 


